
 
ADVISORY NEIGHBORHOOD COMMISSION 6E 

PO Box 93020 Brentwood Station, Washington, DC 20090 
 

 
June 15, 2019 

 
Mr. Jeff Marootian  
Director 
District Department of Transportation 
55 M St., SE 
Washington, DC 20003 
 

Re: All-Way Stop Signs at 8th and Q Streets, NW, and 8th and P Streets, NW 
 

Dear Director Marootian, 
 
 Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6E conducted a public meeting on Tuesday, 
May 7, 2019 at the Northwest One Neighborhood Library, 155 L Street, NW, to consider 
a request for two all-way stop signs at the following intersections:  
 

• 8th and Q Streets, NW 
• 8th and P Streets, NW 

 
 At the Commission’s meeting, duly noticed, with a quorum present (four out of 
seven Commissioners required to be in attendance to achieve a quorum), ANC 6E voted 
(4 in favor, 0 opposed, and 0 abstention) to support both requests.  
 
  Thank you for your consideration of this matter.  
 

 
Respectfully submitted,  

     

   
   
  Alexander T. Marriott 
  Chair 
  ANC 6E 
 
 
 


